
 

1 

 

 

April 

2024

 

PATCHWORK PRESS 
Newsletter for the Durham Trillium Quilters’ Guild  

Mail address: 

PO Box 30575, RPO Stevenson King, Oshawa ON L1J 8L8 

www.durhamtrilliumquiltersguild.ca 

Email: dtqguild@gmail.com 

 

 

President’s Message:  
Happy April everyone!   

Time is flying by ever so quickly, and we have completed the winter 

months where our meetings are zoom-only – for another year, at least.  As 

much as I love the Zoom meetings and being able to hear from a distant 

speaker who may not otherwise be able to come to our area, while avoiding late night winter 

driving, I do find myself looking forward to having in-person meetings again!  It is nice to see 

everyone on Zoom, snug at home and not out and about in winter snow, but it is also going to be 

superb to see our guild members in person again.  For those who cannot attend in person, we will 

be running the meeting in the hybrid format, so the Zoom meeting option is still going to be 

available.  This way, all who wish to, can participate even if far away during the meeting or if feeling 

unwell (and not sharing the virus/germs with the rest of us).  At least we won’t need special glasses 

to protect our eyes from the eclipse by the time of the meeting.  I will, however, be sure to wear my 

prescription glasses so I can properly see all the show-n-share quilts! 

As we head into the last 3 meetings of this guild year, there are various things for us to consider.  

The quilt show committee is working hard and planning for our October quilt show is well 

underway.  The on-line form to use to register quilts or quilted items that you wish to display at the 

show will be available shortly.  I hope that everyone in the guild will have at least one quilt/item to 

display at the show.  I have my eye on two quilts to submit.  The hard thing for submitting them 

will be selecting the priority between these 2 entries in case there are too many quilts submitted for 

the event space.  Please read later in the newsletter for a quilt show update. 

Also, at this time of year, we need to think ahead to the next guild year.  We have had a wonderful 

group of volunteers helping to run all the guild programs this year.  We would not have a guild 

program without these volunteers.  Some of our volunteers are finished their terms and we need to 

find new volunteers to fill their spaces.  We cannot run this guild without volunteers.  It is 

rewarding and does not take a lot of time.  One of the nice things about being on the guild’s 

executive is that you get to be one of the first to hear about events and guild news!  Our past-

president, Debbie K. is going to be talking to members about volunteering – please consider 

http://www.durhamtrilliumquiltersguild.ca/
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spending a bit of your time to help ensure that the guild can continue to run and can continue to 

offer such great programs and events.  She has some information in the last newsletter, and later 

on in this one as well.  Please consider volunteering. 

I hope you all stay safe and stay well.  Looking forward to seeing you all at the April in-person 

meeting! 

Laura B. 

 

Vice President’s Message:  
As I write this note I just received an alert on my phone saying the 

weather tomorrow is forecasted to be high winds with the possibility of 

heavy rains with maybe some snow.  At this time of year each day is a 

surprise. I am looking forward to getting back to our in person meetings 

and connecting with everyone again and preparing for our upcoming 

quilt show will be in the forefront of our minds. Preparations are moving 

along quickly. Lots of requests for help and donations of things for the 

treasure room and silent action as well as lots of other requests. Please consider supporting our 

show in any way you can no matter how small. Many hands make light work.  

See you at our April in person meeting.  

Don’t forget to wear your coat or maybe a sweater or maybe no coat or sweater at all!!!   

Debbie W. 

 

Past President’s Message:  
Good day My Quilting Friends (as Leah Day says on her podcasts), 

Another month has zoomed by and here we are at the beginning of 

April! I saw my first crocus in my lawn yesterday, the grass is so green, 

and I can see that slight haze of new growth on the trees. I keep telling 

them to slow down because it is only the end of March but they are not listening. All this Spring 

activity is distracting me from my sewing area during the day so I try to make up for it in the 

evening. I love the longer days but it does mess with my ability to assess what time it is when I am 

working away. I may have to break down and invest in a watch and wear it. 

We only have 3 Guild meetings until our AGM. I was thinking about how to write this article and 

how to focus it. I could sit here and tell you about how difficult it can be to get volunteers to fill 
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positions, I could beg members to come forward, or I could focus on being grateful for the 

amazing and active membership that are part of DTQG.  I decided on Gratitude.  

I have listed the open positions below. I know that our membership will check out the positions 

and see themselves doing these essential tasks. They have the desire to help and have the skill sets 

needed to be a wonderful addition to the Executive. The time commitment is minimal for most of 

the positions and is a wonderful way to get to know other people in the Guild in a more in-depth 

way. 

I am grateful for you stepping forward to have more fun, dust off some skills, and use them to help 

create an abundant and thriving Guild that continues to support each other and our community. 

Please think about which position you would like to fill as you enjoy your day creating beauty and 

joy wherever you go. Thank you. 

Vice President - One of the positions needing to be filled (an Officers position and an essential 

one for us to continue on as a Guild) is the position of Vice President. Being Vice president is a 6 

year commitment. 2 years as Vice, 2 years as President and 2 years as Past President. The roles are 

not onerous, but they are very important. As Vice you assist the President and basically have a 2 

year apprenticeship for the role of President. As President you guide the Executive to create a 

Guild that follows the constitution to have an active and inspiring quilting experience for all. You 

are part of a large and cooperative team which takes a huge load off your shoulders. Laura has also 

created many good templates during her time as President. This will help the new President run 

the Executive and Guild meetings smoothly and easily. Laura will also be there to help for another 

2 years as Past President. 

It is essential that we have someone become Vice President as without that position filled we can 

not continue as a Guild. I am hoping that by me letting you know early in the year, you will think 

about stepping forward and accepting the position as the Vice President.  

Secretary – Gail has done an amazing job as our secretary for the last couple of years (and many 

other jobs on the Executive before that) and is stepping down.  

Secretary is an Officers position that is required for us to be a Guild…no Secretary…no guild. The 

Secretary takes minutes for all the Executive meetings (10 throughout the year) and distributes 

them to the Executive before the next meeting. The secretary also sends out the ‘all members’ 

DTQG emails and checks the physical mailbox for any snail mail. Secretary also checks the gmail 

account for messages that come in and forwards them to the appropriate convenor. 

Executive meetings are usually done on Zoom, so travel is at a minimum for all. And it is easy to 

get into your PJ’s right after the meeting for some. Or get some sewing time in for others. 
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Program - One of the positions becoming vacant is Program. Kate H is stepping down from that 

position and moving over to head up the Community Outreach Program. She has already booked 

the first four months of the next year and will be passing on very comprehensive information on 

what to do for the job. This is normally a two year term on the Executive. 

Show and Share – Peggy has done an excellent job with quite the learning curve for her. Peggy has 

completed her term and is looking to have a break so she can be a regular member for a bit. 

Show and Share convenor enables us to share our projects with others either in person or online. 

For our online meetings the Show and Share convenor creates a PowerPoint from the pictures 

submitted from members before the due date (usually 5 days before our regular Guild meeting) 

and runs it at the appropriate time. If you are cautious about creating a PowerPoint presentation 

there are many here in the Guild who can walk you through this and help you to be very successful 

at it. At our in-person meetings the convenor organizes the herd of cats into a line and helps to 

showcase the creations that are being shared with us. Recruiting volunteers to help with holding the 

quilts is an easy part of the task because those of us holding the quilts get a great close up view. 

Publicity – This is a position that is front loaded in the year. You would be responsible for 

contacting current, previous, and new businesses that would be interested in advertising in our 

newsletter for the year. Most of the work is done in September and October (by email mostly) and 

the businesses pay by e-transfer. The biggest part of the work is writing emails to the businesses 

and then sending out an invoice after they have paid. 

Retreat Co-ordinators – Self explanatory. Diana H and Sandy M worked temporarily in this 

position for the Spring Retreat at Elim. This position requires 2 people and it is quite a bit of work 

for each retreat. There are people who can assist if you are looking to do this job. We have had 

both types of retreats in the past – Away and Stay-at-Home – but could focus only on Stay-at-

Home retreats if that is what the new convenor wishes to do. If you wish to know more about this 

position, please connect up with me (Debbie K) and I can connect you up with people who know 

so much more than I do about this position. 

Membership Assistant – You would be needed mostly for September and October to help the 

convenor with membership cards, in person sign ups, and stickers for our nametags. With over 

100 members it can get pretty overwhelming for one person at the table in those two months.  (We 

have a volunteer for this position now.) 

Well, as you can see, there are many opportunities for you to step up and help on the Executive. 

The Executive is excited about having some new people come forward and fill these positions 

because you bring new ideas, great skills and a wonderful energy to add to the existing cadre of 

wonderful people. Our goal is to have the most fun and productive Guild that we can be. That can 



 

P a g e  5 | 25 

 

PATCHWORK PRESS NEWSLETTER FOR DURHAM TRILLIUM QUILTERS GUILD 

only happen with members who volunteer and step into these roles so we can continue being a 

Guild that has a great influence in our community. 

 If you wish to learn more about one of these positions or wish to volunteer, please contact myself 

(Debbie K), Laura B, or Debbie W. Thank you and I look forward to speaking with you. 

Debbie K. 

Program:  
I know that everyone enjoyed the presentation from Kim Caskey in 

March. There should be no shortage of labels on our quilts going forward. 

I got some great tips and suggestions on making my own labels.  

We return to in-person meetings this month and we welcome Elaine 

Theriault with her presentation on Modern Quilting. Is it really modern? 

Come and find out! 

Look forward to seeing you there to enjoy Elaine’s presentation! 

Kate H. 

Program Convenor 

 

Quilt Block of the Month:   

2023-2024 Block of the Month 

Hello fellow BOMers, yes I’m going to continue with this new word. Hope you all had a great 

Easter, with bunnies everywhere, both chocolate and the ones my dogs love to chase from my 

yard.  April 8th we are back live, so don't forget to bring in your completed blocks to be 

displayed.  There will be 4 draws, which include draws for blocks submitted online for Jan, Feb, 

and Mar).  Look forward to seeing you and your completed blocks.   

Best in quilting.  

Sandy Mac 
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Sew Day Social Convenor: 

(all ZOOM SEW days are also listed on the DTQG website for your convenience) 

Upcoming Zoom Sew Days: ) 

Thursday April 11
th

, 1-4 pm and 7-10pm 

Sunday April 21
st

 1-4 pm 

Friday April 26
th

 1-4 and 7-10 pm 

Our latest Sew Day winners were #110 Diana H and #111 Diane W 

Winners please be certain to see me at the April Guild Meeting so you can pick up your wee 

prizes:) 

Yours in Sew Day Fun,  

Jacqueline H. 

 

Library:   

Stop by the library and check out the two new books: 

• Jelly Roll Quilts, the Classic Collection by Pam & Nicky Lintott 

• More Playful Precut Quilts by Amanda Niederhauser 

Please remember to return your library books at our April meeting.  

 

Twas the night before the guild meeting, 

And all through the house, 

Not a creature was stirring, 

Not even a mouse! 

The books were lined up, 

All ready to go! 

Gotta get those library books back! 

One, two, three… GO! 
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Here is a project completed (#5 from the UFO challenge), that I borrowed a Guild library book, 

back in Covid Times. 

So… dig deep quilters and get those books back! 

Others will be inspired to borrow them if we keep sending in our photo. 

          

Poem and pictures sent by Jacqueline H with many thanks. 

Your Library Convenors: 

Susan  and Barbara 

 

Fabric Basket:   
Woo Wee! Is it spring cleaning time again… already?? Well… if 

you do organize and do some downsizing of fabric, remember to 

keep your scraps for the scrap basket.   

DTQG SCRAP DEFINITION: A scrap is a piece of fabric 

BIGGER than your outstretched hand. It should be at least as 

wide as your palm. 

So please adhere to the definition of quilt scrap for the fabric basket.  If it does not fit this 

definition, you should consider cutting it up for dog beds for the SPCA. 

Here is a donation quilt that was made with the help of some of the scraps this person obtained 

from the Fabric Basket.  (person is unknown) 
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Yours in Scraps 

 Jacqueline H and Retta H  

 

 

Membership:  
Happy April everyone, I trust everyone is enjoying all the spring weather that has been coming our 

way.  Are your flowers starting to pop up?    

I am seeking a volunteer. The functions include but are not limited to, assisting while we have 

visitors that need to pay for their attendance and new members coming in.  

Speaking of new members, we have someone new who has joined us this past month.  When we 

get together in April be sure to look for Danica and welcome her to the Guild!    

Danica lives right here in Oshawa so the trip to the in-person Guild meetings should not take her 

too long!  

I trust that everyone has had loads of time to get their sewing homework done and will have lots 

for show and tell.  

Look forward to seeing everyone at the April meeting.  

Diana H. 

Membership Convenor 

 

This Photo by Unknown 

https://www.peoplematters.in/article/watercooler/office-christmas-and-new-years-parties-2017-trends-17122
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
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Fabric Exchange 2023-2024 

Well fellow quilters, we are on the home stretch now and 

the exchange is almost over.  Would you please bring 

your April and May fabrics to the April meeting so I can 

get them back to you in May.  The colours have been 

great! Sharon 

OCTOBER – ORANGE  

NOVEMBER – BLUE  

DECEMBER – RED  

JANUARY – GREEN  

FEBRUARY – PINK  

MARCH – TURQUOISE 

APRIL – PURPLE  

MAY – YELLOW 

 

Social: 

Welcome back to our in-person guild meetings. The following guild members signed up to bring 

our treats for the April meeting: Susan M; Sandra M; Mary Lou H; Olga J; Stasha C; and Sara M.  

Thank you, ladies, for preparing the treats for our first in person meeting of 2024. 

Grace R. 

 

Retreats:  

Unfortunately, the April Away retreat at Elim had to be cancelled due to a lacking number of 

members attending. Hopefully someone will step forward to head up our next home retreat. 

Contact Debbie K., our Past President if you are interested. 
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Show and Share: 
We will be back  in person in April, so bring in your quilts to show off your artistry and talent for 

the rest of our members to enjoy. 

Peggy G. 

 

Newsletter: 
I hope everyone had a great Easter and ate a lot of chocolate. As I am writing this it is April Fools 

Day but so far nothing has happened. Unfortunately, I will not be at the April meeting as I am 

flying out to Saskatchewan to visit my sister, Doreen and participate in her retreat. I am looking 

forward to it and will see you in May. 

Diane D. 

 

Outreach:  

Community Outreach is excited to return to in-person meetings. We have lots of options for our 

members at the April meeting. We have kits of many types ready to hand out. We have kits that 

need assembly, kits that need quilting, kits that need binding and labelling. We are ready to receive 

any projects you have completed over the winter months while we were Zooming. There is a lot 

happening, please read through this carefully.  

Help us to get to our goals this year. We pulled all the bins from our storage unit and worked our 

way through some of the bins making up quilt top kits for assembly with some new patterns that 

are available free on the internet.  We will have those kits ready for distribution at our next in-

person meeting. We would like to have as many tops signed out, sewn and returned by the May or 

June meeting.  Our goal is to have at least 25 tops ready to quilt at our next day at Whirls N Swirls.  

Join us for a Community Outreach sew day on Saturday, June 8 at Rundle Park Community 

Centre from 10-4. Cost is $10, which includes lunch. Sign up online (will be available on our 

website right after the April meeting) and send in your payment. We will have kits to sew in order 

to meet our goal of 25 quilt tops ready for our day at Whirls & Swirls. The community outreach 

team will be on hand to continue working through the bins from our storage unit.  

Mark your calendars for our next Whirls & Swirls sew day on Saturday, June 22, 2024. If you are 

available to help, we need 12 members to sign up. Can’t come for the whole day? No problem, 

come out for an hour or two. We will be there from 10-4. Sign up at the Community Outreach 

table at the April and May meetings.   
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For those of you who make completed quilts for our program, thank you so much, and we would 

be pleased to provide you with a label to add to the quilt when you are attaching the binding. Every 

quilt that is distributed to our community partners must have one of our labels on it before it’s 

handed out.  It would help us a lot to have the label attached before the quilt is handed in so we 

can turn them around faster to our community partners.  We truly appreciate our member 

supporting our program.  

After the March 16 National Quilting Day event hosted by Debbie K, I received a few emails with 

photos of quilts destined for Community Outreach. You guys are just awesome, and I want to 

thank you all so much. It will help us to meet our commitment to Quilts for Survivors and Quilts 

of Valour that we made last month.  Just a recap, In addition, we would like to commit the guild to 

provide 5 completed quilts to Quilts For Survivors and 5 Quilts to Quilts of Valour 

Thanks for your support! 

Your Community Outreach Team: Kate, Lyne, Carolyn, Sharon, Diane W, Diane D, and 

Dorothy. 

 

2024 Quilt Show news: 

A word from our “Treasure Table” Convenor – Angie S 

Wow! People have been working hard to gather those things that will be sold at the treasure table. 

Just a note… the Treasure Table is items that would go to goodwill or be sold at a garage sale.  Just 

a reminder to keep all donations for our treasure table at home until set up day.  If you do bring 

items to the meetings, you will be asked to take them home as I do not have room to store 

them.  If you have any new items or quilt kits to donate, please contact Debbie W. 

Perhaps get together with a few girlfriends and decide who is going to deliver all of the items you 

are donating on Thursday October 17
th

 (after 1 pm) to the Show Location (Forest Brooke 

Community Church, 60 Kearney Drive Ajax) 

Thank you in advance for your donations and If you have any questions feel free to contact me.    

Angie 

A word from our Tea Room Team – Gail, Gwen, and Kathy 

Please contact Gail L if you have a Current Food Safe Certificate.  The Three Sisters are currently 

working on putting together list together for the tearoom. Remember if you volunteer at the quilt 

show… you get in the day you volunteer for FREE! And you will know exactly what the tea room is 

serving for lunch and snacks: )  
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A word from the Quilt Show Boutique 

 

A big thank you for your overwhelming support of our Boutique and Quilt Show. 

As we get closer to the Quilt Show in October, the Boutique Committee is asking for the members 

to help out for just a little longer. 

 

We would like to ask you for the following.  

1. Kits that you have signed out - please complete the kit and bring it back to us at the next meeting 

in April. If you can’t do it, then please bring the kit back.  

2. Fabric for fabric salads - please look through your stash and put together collections that we can 

put into plastic food containers that we call Fabric Salads and will sell at the Quilt Show. These 

collections can be strips (2.5” is very popular), 5” or 10” squares, colour coordinated materials, 

blenders, seasonal or lines of fabric ie Lori Holt, etc. Remember it should be appealing to the 

buyer in order to sell well. Bring them in a bag and we will fill the Fabric Salad containers. 

3. New Kits - we will be handing out two new kits in April and two more in May. Please take some 

and return them at the June meeting.  Then no more kits and your support is much appreciated. 

4. Donations of finished products for the Boutique are still very much appreciated. 

 

Thanks again. 

Joanne 

 

A word from the Quilt Show Silent Auction Team 

 

Do you have any left-over Easter Themed items that could be put into a pretty basket? Maybe 

Halloween themed, or Christmas Themed? The Silent Auction is a big money maker for the 

Guild. We need help to create beautiful, desirable baskets.  Please check your home to see if you 

have any NEW or GENTLY USED items that we can put in the baskets. 

1) Baskets… any shape and size are greatly appreciated!! Dollar Store Baskets are great, as 

well as wicker and fabric ones! 

2) Wine, and or any unopened bottles of alcohol 

3) New Body Lotion, bubble bath etc. 

4) Placemats, table clothes (not necessarily quilted items) 

5) Beach toys 

6) Theme items (birthday, animal, Xmas, holiday etc.) 

You can bring these items (especially baskets) starting at the April Guild Meeting. 

Thank you so much in advance, 

Deb W and Joanne 
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General Items from The Quilt Show Team 

 

*** Guild Members WHO Volunteer to help at the Quilt Show will be given FREE admission to 

the show!! Details to follow! Get ready to see Grace R to secure your sign up spot!! *** 

1) It is April! Let the Quilt Show Challenge Entries begin!  Diana S will answer any questions 

you have.  Diana S will have entry forms available at the April Guild Meeting.  Cash is 

preferred. Full written details are housed on the website.  The Show Challenge is a juried 

challenge! 

2) The “Get it done… UFO” activity has 30 members working diligently on their #5 for the 

April meeting.  Remember to have it quilted, and a label attached for the April Meeting. 

3) The Quilt Show is not judged.  The categories of items will be Bed size, lap quilts, wall 

quilts, and small quilted items.  There will be a Viewers Choice Award.  Ribbons will be 

given to Viewers Choice, 1
st

, 2
nd

, and 3
rd

 place. 

 

Again, the “Celebration of Quilting” show details are; 

Where: Forestbrook Church, 60 Kearney Drive Ajax 

When: Thursday Oct 17, 2024 (set up day) 

Friday Oct 18
th

 show day #1, and Saturday October 19
th

 show day #2 

Always remember to be nice, kind, and helpfulness,  Many hands make light work! 

From Your 2024 Show Chair, Jacqueline H 

 

Member’s Corner Sales Advertising:  
Are you in search of a sewing machine that combines both innovation and tradition? Look no further! I am 

selling my PFAFF quilt expression 720 sewing machine, a marvel of modern sewing technology that promises 

to elevate your quilting projects to new heights. 

**Why the PFAFF Quilt Expression 720?** 

The PFAFF quilt expression 720 is renowned for its precision and versatility, making it a perfect 

match for both seasoned quilters and those just beginning their quilting journey. With its intuitive 

design and advanced features, this sewing machine offers an unparalleled sewing experience. 
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**Key Features:** 

- **IDT™ System (Integrated Dual Feed):** Ensures even fabric feed from both the top and 

bottom, providing perfect seams on all types of fabric. 

- **Large Sewing Space:** Offers ample room for managing quilts and other large projects with 

ease. 

- **Color Touch Screen:** Navigate through various stitch options and settings with a simple 

touch. 

- **Exclusive Stitch Creator™ Feature:** Create new 9mm stitches or edit built-in stitches for 

unlimited creativity. 

- **Automatic Presser Foot Lift:** Raises the presser foot instantly at the end of a seam after the 

thread is cut, allowing for efficient and comfortable sewing. 

 

This machine is in excellent condition and comes from a smoke-free, cat-friendly home. It has 

been lovingly maintained and is ready to contribute to your next quilting masterpiece. 

**Interested?** Asking $2500. Please contact Katherine J (please see membership listing – names 

and emails are not posted on line)  
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**For Sale: Janome Quilt Maker Pro 16 - Long Arm Sewing Machine** 
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I am selling my gently used Janome Quilt Maker Pro 16, a long arm sewing machine perfect for 

quilters of all levels. This machine has been a reliable companion in my sewing studio, enabling 

me to complete quilts of any size with ease and precision. 

**Key Features:** 

- **Quilting Area:** Generous 48" wide x 14" deep workspace. 

- **Maximum Speed:** Up to 1800 stitches per minute for quick and efficient quilting. 

- **Stitch Regulation:** Ensures uniform stitch length, even at high speeds. 

- **Manual Speed Mode: ** Gives you full control over the stitching speed. 

- **Compatibility: ** Works with various quilting frames to fit your space and needs. 

This machine is designed for both beginners and advanced quilters, offering precision stitching and 

regulation at high speeds. It's compatible with different quilting frames, making it a versatile 

addition to any sewing studio. 

For more details, you can view the official product listing and specifications 

[here](https://www.janome.com/machines/long-arm/quilt-maker-pro-16/). 

**Accessories Included: ** 

- Original accessories that came with the machine 

- A handful of thread, pre-filled bobbins, extra clamp for frame.  

**Condition: ** Gently used, in excellent working condition. 

 

**Asking Price: ** $5000. Please contact Katherine J J (please see membership listing – names 

and emails are not posted on line)  
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Upcoming Quilt Shows: 
 
We invite you to 

  
  
Date: Friday April 19, 2024, to Saturday April 20, 2024 
Location: Operating Engineers Banquet Hall 
2245 Speers Rd, Oakville 
 
Admission: $10 

• Over 150 quilts  
• Raffle quilt. 
• Vendors  
• Members' Boutique  
• Demonstrations  
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Advertising:  

Quilting Stores: 
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Quilts on the Grand by the Paris Quilting Bees 

 
Saturday, April 27, 2024 9 AM - 5 PM 

$8.00 
Paris Quilting Bees 
164 Grand River Street North, Brant, Ontario, N3L 1N4 

Address 164 Grand River St. North, Paris, ON - one day quilt show - Admission is 

$8.00 at the door - cash only. 

 

2024 Harvest of Quilts 

 
Friday, May 3, 2024, 10 AM - Saturday 4, 4 PM 

$8.00 
Bobcaygeon Curling Club 
49 Mansfield Street, Bobcaygeon, Ontario, K0M 1A0 

Artful display of new and heritage member quilts. Featuring Quilt Raffle, Merchant 

Mall, Member Boutique, Refreshments available on site 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.quiltinghub.com/Events/EventID/1196536
https://www.quiltinghub.com/Events/EventID/1197207
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Quilts on the Grand 2024 

 
Friday, June 7, 2024 10 AM - Saturday 8, 4 PM 

$10.00 
Centre Wellington Community Sportsplex 
550 Belsyde Avenue, Fergus, Ontario, N1M 3S1 

Enjoy our Display of Quilts, Quilt Challenge, Contests, Vendors, Lunch/Tea, Friday, 

June 7, 2024, 10:00 am - 7:00 pm, Saturday, June 8, 2024. 

 

Quilt Show 2024 "Quilting for the Holidays" 

 
Saturday, September 7, 2024, 10 AM - Sunday 8, 4 PM 

$8.00 
Quinte Curling Club 
246 Bridge Street West, Belleville, Ontario, K8P 5L6 

Saturday 7 September 10-5, and Sunday 8 September 10-4. There will be vendors of 

yard goods, and sewing notions, a bustling marketplace. 

 

 

 

https://www.quiltinghub.com/Events/EventID/1198304
https://www.quiltinghub.com/Events/EventID/1195234
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Advertising: 
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Longarm Quilting:   
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Sewing Machine Repairs:  

    

    

 

 

THAT’S ALL FOLKS! 
  

 

 

 

 

 


